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Police looking for suspicious man

	Caledon OPP?are asking for help from the public in light of sightings of a suspicious vehicle in Bolton.

Police report the male driver appears to be approximately 40 to 50 years of age with a tanned complexion. He has been observed

around school yards and community parks. He operates a white construction-style van with affixed ladders.

Police are requesting parents to speak to their children about ?stranger danger? and to report anything that appears suspicious in

nature. Children need to be reminded not to accept any candy, gifts or a ride from a stranger.

Anyone with information on this is asked to contact police at 1-888-310-1122 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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